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CHAPTER 54 MEETINC: MONDAY, DECEMBER 9. 1985,

7:30 p.m. SAKROHEN AVIATION S5TP
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Dear Chnpter 54 Mesbers and Friends:

Happy Holidays to All of You and Yours!! Tt seems that there is always much

to do this time of wear; It's always spacial
with you. Best Wishes!!

to sea yvou, and spend some tima

You have until the meeting to get your rescrvations in to Hoscmary Frank for

the Chapter erip to the Lindboerg Intorpretlve

Coenter in Little Falls, M.

If you didn"t get a copy of the flyer, pive Rose=ary a eall for dotails.
Thiz looks like a fine way to celebrate the new year with [riends.

Our new chapter officers will be stepping into thelr roles in January. Wo wish

them succoss and pleasure and pood times: TPresident - Cene Framk: Viea=President -
Ron Wettleson; Secretary/Treasurer - Rosemary Frank: News Editor - Elcanor Reowick.

The 3th Annual Convention, OSHKOSH 86, will be held from Friday, Auwpust lst to
Friday, Aupgust Bth. The theme will ba "An Afr of Adventure™. It's never too

oarly to make your plans.

The tirst annual MeKillop/EAA Chapter 45 Newsletrer Editor Award was won by
Czeslaw A. Bartusiak of EAA Chapter 339, located in Norfolk, VA. This award
poes to the Chapter Newsletter Editor who beat exemplificn the "spirit of EAA
invelvemant™. The seeond annual edicion of this prestipious sward will be
precented during FAA Ouhkosh '86. Congratulations to this year's winner!

How is 2 good time to ger 1986 calendars. Chapter 54 is selling Sporr Aviation
calendars ac $4.00 this year. Think of all your fricnds who'd like to have one
at the office. (You should se¢e the plcture for Dec. of *B5! 1If vou haven't,

comat to my offlca.d

At the Novesber mecting, it was wnanimously agreed that dues should be paid on
4 vearly basis (say Dec. to Dec.) Unless you keep your dues current, there will
be no newsletter or special notices sent to you. Please keep tabs on yourselt,

ro Rogemary docnn't have te keep calling you.

SEE YOU MONDAY!!
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